As children move on to secondary school,
their parents naturally leave FoRS. We
especially need volunteers from the lower
yedrs to ensure the continued success of
our efforts. More volunteers mean more
events like school discos, cake sales,
summer fair, and also more funds raised to
pay for things such as buses for school
trips, chromebooks and ipads and other
school supplies.

We have been extremely lucky in the past
where some parents have been able to
secure donations or event sponsorships
through their employers.

Does your employer offer this? If so, such
contributions no matter how small would

greatly benefit our school.

Please email us if you think this could be an




ABOUT US

Welcome to Friends of
Romanby School (FORS)!

As your child begins their journey at
Romanby School, we'd like to introduce you
to FORS.

We are a group of dedicated parent and
carer volunteers who work together to
support the school community. We are
always grateful for new members to come
and help support the school in anyway
they can.

We would love you to join us and suggest
new ideas or support towards fundraising.
There’s no requirement to attend every
meeting or event - contribute as much or
as little time as you can, even if it's just for
one event per yeadr. The more parents and
carers we have involved, the more we can
achieve together.

Here are some of the ways you can
support us:

e Come to our meetings to share ideads
and help us plan exciting events

e Volunteer at events such as discos,
bake sales, summer and Christmas
fairs

 Follow us on Facebook “FoRS (Friends of
Romanby School)”

* Donate when you shop through
www.edsyfundraising.org.uk

e Donate and be in with a chance to win
yourself with
www.yourschoollottery.co.uk

THANK YOU

From everyone at FORS we would like to
say a huge thank you to everyone who
supports, attends and volunteers at
events. Without you all, none of this would
e possible. Also, a special thank you to
the teachers and admin staff who help us
along the way, your assistance is
invaluable.

emadil: friendsofromanbysch@gmail.com
facebook: Search ‘Friends of Romanby
School’ to join the group. You will need to
confirm the name of your child and their
teacher.




